
Covid-19 Bar/Bat Mitzvah Policy 

 

We re very much looking forward to celebrating with you and your family and loved ones for your 

children’s b’nai mitzvah.  In addition to the other requirements for entering the building (all have to 

wear masks, no singing, submit to temperature check and fill out a questionnaire affirming that they 

are, to their knowledge, not infected, etc.) 

 

1.  We are capping the number of attendees at 40 as a hard number. 

2. We now have plexiglass barriers on the bimah for added safety. 

3. While you may have a sit-down lunch following, our food policy guidelines (available at 

bethemethde.org), no kiddush/oneg is permitted, in order to maximize social distancing. 

4. We are requiring that all attendees – family, friends, etc. – sign the waiver (also available at 

bethemethde.org).  

5. We are also requiring that you provide the names, phone numbers and addresses of any 

quests, so that if we find out that an attendee was infected but asymptomatic we can provide 

that list for contact tracing purposes. 

Again, we will livestream the service via Beth Emeth’s YouTube and Facebook Live feeds unless you 

tell us otherwise.  For those who wish to setup a Zoom stream, please reach out to Rabbi Robinson 

directly. 


